
PRESS RELEASE 
May 30, 2006 
Contact: Gaye Owen 
828-877-3130 

Twilight Tour in the Pink Beds 
Looking for Fireflies 

Pisgah Forest, NC  . . . A sure sign of summertime is the blinking of fireflies or 
what some call lightning bugs. Join the Cradle of Forestry from 7:30 p.m.-9:30 p.m. on 
June 10 for an easy, slow paced walk to learn more about the natural history of fireflies. 
Park. Meet at the Pink Beds Picnic Area on Hwy. 276, located next to the Cradle of 
Forestry. 

The firefly walk will be lead by Gaye Owen from the Cradle of Forestry Historic 
Site. The group will meet to discuss the life cycles of the firefly and then walk about 
looking for them. Enjoy an evening exploring the summer forest. Please bring along a 
flashlight and your sense of wonder. Cost for this special evening program is $5.00 for 
adults and $2.50 for youth. For more information call 828-877-3130 or go to 
www.cradleofforestry.org. 
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